
 
PORTKNOCKIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING ON 9th DECEMBER, 2013 
 
 

Present:  Fraser Weir, Tony Barnes, Angela Mair, Cathleen Harper Gladys 
MacKenzie, Alan Beresford, Cllr. Ron Shepherd and Andrew Mackie 
(Community Warden).   
 

1. Apologies 
Cllr. Gary Coull. 
 

2. Minutes 
Proposed by Gladys and seconded by Tony. 

 
3. Matters arising 

Fraser thanked everyone for there help at the Christmas Tree switch 
on.  The collection raised will be passed onto the Primary School.   
Cllr. Shepherd advised that the Moray Council were trying to locate 
the owner of the property at 9 Admiralty Street, Portknockie.   Cllr. 
Shepherd was advised that the trees had been cut down at the 
property in Bruce Place. 

 
4. Police Matters 

The Community Warden, Andrew Mackie left a detailed report for 
Portknockie advising that there had been no anti-social behaviour 
jobs created during the last month.   One incident had been reported 
for youth annoyance and this had been addressed.    An incident has 
been reported of dog fouling and this is being monitored.     Mr. 
Mackie has asked if we would email Andy Jamieson at the Moray 
Council and request Mr. Mackie’s presence at any events taking place 
in Portknockie during the coming year.  Mr. Mackie was advised of 
incidents of youths on the garage roofs in the garage site between 
Geddes Avenue/Wood Place.  Mr. Mackie will monitor this. 

 
5. Matters for Elected Members 

Fraser Weir advised that a light is out on the pathway leading to the 
garage site from Wood Place.   Cllr. Shepherd will have a look at this.   
The amount of pot holes was once again brought to Cllr. Shepherd’s 
attention. 
 

6. Correspondence 
Correspondence was discussed.     
 

7. Treasurer’s Report 
Community Council – £675.00 
 
 



 
8. AOCB 

It was agreed that the Community Council meetings will continue to 
be held in the Snug at the McBoyle Hall.   Alan Beresford advised that 
the planning had been delayed meantime for the Vattenfall wind 
farm. 
 

9. Fraser Weir closed the meeting at 7.40 pm. 
 

The next meeting with be at 7.00 pm on Monday, 13th January, 2014 
in the Snug in the McBoyle Hall. 
  
 
 

 


